
   







       April 20, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!
April is going by quickly, and the end of the school year will be here before we know it! We still have many fun things planned and lots of learning still to do! I am amazed with all the progress the children continue to make with their math, reading and writing skills!
Special Visitors: Mrs. Hinojosa and Mrs. Abbe from Independent Bank came today to present a lesson on “Teach a Child to Save Month”. The children enjoyed learning about the importance of “saving” money!
Reading: The children are enjoying reading our extended text book “Mercy Watson Goes for a Ride”! On a daily basis we continue to review nonsense words, short/long vowel words (drilling vowel sounds). By using these reading skills the children are able to make word graphs and use the words in writing telling/asking sentences. We are also working on nouns, action verbs, syllabication, antonyms (front/back), homophones (blue/blew), and contractions/compound/adjective words which also help enhance our reading and writing skills.
Math: We continue to work on fractions, graphing, more/less, telling time, measurement, geometric shapes, identifying/counting money, skip counting (by 2’s, 5’s, and 10’s), hundreds/tens/ones place value and taking our 1-minute timed tests.
Science: We are working on our final science unit: “An Animals Life”,
F.Y.I:
First Grade End of the Year Events: Please see flyer in folder!  ( (
*Classroom Supplies: We are in need of more Kleenex and Clorox Wipes. I would appreciate it very much if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so much! 
Have A Wonderful Spring Weekend!

